NINE ACRES COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

South View, Newport, Isle of Wight, PO30 1QP
www.nineacrespri.iow.sch.uk 01983 522984
Headteacher: Mrs E. Dyer BA Hons QTS, NPQH

Team Work Respect Aspiration Perseverance Caring Creativity Citizenship Courage Independence

‘Striving for Excellence’

22nd January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
Re. Fire Making Session with Les.

In order for Year 3 pupils to develop their understanding of the Stone Age and experience a
small part of Stone Age life, they will take part in a fire making session with Les, our Forest
School Leader. They will leamn how Stone Age people were able to make fire in order to cook
and keep warm. Each child will have the oppertunity to spark a fire themselves to really
deepen their understanding of what it was like to live in the Stone Age.

Pupils will be required to bring in their own clothes in a plastic bag for this session, much like
the Forest Schools sessions they took part in during the Autumn term. They may get muddy
being outside and will need exira layers to keep warm. The sessions will take place
throughout the day on Friday 31st January 2020.

Thank you,

(hancar

Miss Hancox & Miss Boxell

Year 3 Team
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22nd January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,
Re. Fire Making Session with Les.

In order for Year 3 pupils o develop their understanding of the Stone Age and experience a small
part of Stone Age life, they will take part in a fire making session with Les, our Forest School Leader.
They will learn how Stone Age people were able to make fire in order to cook and keep warm. Each
child will have the opportunity to spark a fire themselves to really deepen their understanding of what
it was like to live in the Stone Age.

Pupils will be required to bring in their own clothes in a plastic bag for this session, much like the Forest
Schools sessions they took part in during the Autumn term. They may get muddy being outside and
will need extra layers to keep warm. The sessions will take place throughout the day on Friday 31
January 2020.

Thank you,

aners

Miss Hancox & Miss Boxell

Year 3 Team
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